Three Rivers Community Schools

Board of Education

851 Sixth Avenue Rd, Three Rivers MI 49093
Ph: 269.279.1100

www.trschools.org

July 8, 2021

Dear Three Rivers Community Schools Families and Staff:

Due to the recent lifting of the St. Joseph County COVID-19 Emergency Order on July 5, 2021,
all future Board of Education Meetings will return to an in-person only format. We will continue
to follow CDC and MiOSHA guidelines in order to keep visitors and staff safe which include
continued health screening check-ins prior to entering the meeting space, social distancing of
seating, and optional mask recommendations as follows:

e Ifyou are fully vaccinated, you do not need to wear a mask indoors.
e [f you are not fully vaccinated and aged 2 or older, the CDC recommends wearing a mask

indoors (unless you cannot tolerate a mask due to a medical condition).

The Virtual Comment Card will no longer be used and anyone wishing to address the Board during
Public Comment will need to do so in person. The Board Meetings will also no longer be live
streamed; however, we will continue to record the meetings which will be available for playback on
the District’s YouTube page located at:

https://www.voutube.com/channel/UCxkbrWCEmEBG6FI-LfAbOYPg.

Thank you for your continued support.
Sincerely,

Three Rivers Board of Education

Educate -Motivate +Inspire


https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCxkbrWCEmEB6FI-LfAbOYPg

